/St Peter’s Stanton Lacy
SNOWDROP WEEKEND
Saturday 12  and Sunday 13 FEBRUARY 2022    2pm to 4.30pm

Come and enjoy the annual display
Listen to live music and
Try some home made cake!

The British Institute of Organ Studies has awarded the organ in
St Peter’s Church, Stanton Lacy a Grade 11* certificate
A largely intact organ in a pleasant case with good pipe decoration and an excellent example of the London firm of Gray and Davison in 1854, then one of the leading organ-builders in the country.

It is therefore listed in the Institute’s Register of Historic Pipe Organs as being an instrument of importance to the national heritage and one deserving careful preservation for the benefit of future generations. 18 September 2021
